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The Commission on Higher Education (CHE) will delay hearings previously scheduled for Feb. 3, 10 and 14 
regarding the University of South Carolina’s expansion of its medical program to Greenville.  
 
CHE currently has 10 members with expired terms and one vacancy. Governor Haley is in the process of 
reviewing all state commissions and appointments and intends to make recommendations to the Senate on 
filling those seats in the next several weeks.  
 
For this reason, the Commission will delay making important decisions about this program until such time as 
the new Commissioners are appointed. It is anticipated that a delay of around 30 days will allow for an effective 
process, and that the structure of the delayed hearings will not change from the previous format. 
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